CROSS SABRE CLUB

The Cross Sabre Club’s membership is limited to the commis-
sioned officers. It is in all sense of the word, an officer’s club, there-
fore it is one of the best and well organized clubs in school. The
officers are chosen according to their seniority in years, scholastic
record, character, and capability. The success of the school as well
as the conduct, morale and general attitude of the corps of cadets

depends on these officers.

The members of this club convene at regular times, with the
cadet major presiding, to discuss matters pertaining to the betterment

of the school. As a restilt of these meetings the school is greatly

improved.

Back Row, left to right: Roberts, R., Bridges, Zeller, Duke, C., Yaden, De Luca, Burns,
Griffith, Mangum.

Front Row: Scarborough, Gamble, Kilpatrick, Glascock, Custard, Thompson, O., Kirsch,
Holbrook, duFief.



